Dear Parents and Students,

[ hope you are having a wonderful summer vacation. | know that this is an
important time with your family before you return to a rigorous school schedule. This letter
is to provide you with information regarding registration and other important reminders
for our upcoming school year. Please take a moment to familiarize yourself with dates and
times, and refer back to this packet as the summer comes to an end. ‘

Registration

We have worked hard to make our registration process as effective as possible.
While many schools are opting to move registration online in order to save time and
resources, we feel strongly that you will have a better experience in person. We have found
that the energy and excitement families bring with them on these days sets a tone for the
school year. For this reason, [ would ask that you come with plenty of time to tour the
school and interact with school employees, PFCC (parent club) members, and fnends from
the community.

The registration schedule is as follows:

Monday, August 17 Seniors-----vs--- 1:00 -3:00 P.M.
Tuesday August 18 . Juniors=--------- 8:00-11:00 A.M.
Tuesday, August 18 Sophomores---12:00-3:00 P.M.

Wednesday, August 19 Freshmen------ 10:00-1:00 P.M.

Student Success

Educators have found that students who attend daily, come prepared, and are
willing to follow school wide expectations for behavior are more likely to succeed in school.
Students who are unable or unwilling to follow these expectations can miss out on
instruction and may be unable to match the performance of their peers. We hope that the
conseguences and interventions, designed to help students improve these important skills,
are understood and supported. As a part of our registration process, we ask that you review
the school policy handbook found on the following link, which will include these.
expectations and their corresponding intervention, '

http://chs.ironki2.ovg/general /handbook2014-15.pdf

| look forward to working with your students, and know that they will be challenged
to do their best while attending Cedar High School. Please contact us at any time with
guestions or concerns. We are committed to making your experience positive and
memorahle.

Sincerely,
/% o | -

John Dodds, Principal




